
Alternate Delegate and Forum Coordinator Report
Fall Assembly 2012

The two hats that I wear   in this Coordinator position are as Alternate Delegate and 
Forum Coordinator.

• As Alternate Delegate I have welcomed one new Group which is in Buffalo, NY. 
since the Spring Assembly.

• As Forum Coordinator I have continued write articles in the Northern Highlights to 
introduce people to the Forum and to highlight a new section each month.  I do this 
hoping that this will encourage members to take this magazine seriously enough to 
use it in their meetings, contribute to it and to use it as a personal recovery and 
Public Outreach Tool.

• At the Spring Assembly I offered each person attending an opportunity to 
win a free subscription to the Forum (paid for through my NYN Budget). . I 
am offering this again today. Even if you already have a Subscription please 
enter the Drawing so that you can give it to someone who doesn’t have one.  . 
In the Room that has the Registration and Raffle Table you will see a Forum 
Display.  You will see a can that says Forum and a pad of paper next to it.   
Please put your full name on the paper and your Group and District number 
so that I can make sure we don’t have problems with identifying the correct 
winner.  The Drawing will take place and announced at the end of the 
Assembly. This afternoon.  

 I will continue to do this at future Assemblies.  My purpose for doing this is to 
increase subscriptions for New York North and to excite people about the Forum.

I have also been communicating with the New NYNAC Coordinator and the 
NYNAC Host Group because this is the First and Transition year for NYNAC to be 
held at our new venue, Vanderkamp.  I have been asked to help with this because I 
was the former NYNAC Coordinator and because I was on the Committee that 
secured this new Venue.

In Service,

Diane L. C.




